
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 9th December 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carer s, 

This week our school has been filled with excitement ! Alongside all the carol singing  and Nativity 
rehearsals many classes have been enjoying some wonderful Design and Technology lessons: KS2 pupils 
have been designing and making different types of food  whilst KS1 have been exploring their creative 
flair through sewing and building mechanisms.   

In addition to our library visits 
this week, parents and children 
in KS2 enjoyed a musical 
performance from Year  4, who 
have been learning the clarinet 
this term.  This was a fantastic 
performance, and it was great 
to see how confident ly the 
pupils played in front of an 
audience. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you all to our Carols on the Playground on Tuesday, 13 th 
December.  Please bring along your best singing voices to support your children!   

Wishing you a wonderful weekend. 
 
Lisa McConnell 
Head of School  
 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 2  

 
     

 
 

CALENDAR 
 
December  
Tuesday 13th December ð Carols on the Playground, Christmas Jumper Day and 
Christmas lunch day  
Tuesday 13th December (evening) ð Castle Manor, Burton End and Place Farm Carol 
service at St Maryõs Church - Haverhill  
Wednesday 14 th  and Thursday 15 th  December ð EYFS and Year 1 Nativity 
performances  
Friday 16 th  December ð Christmas Parties ( information shared on Class Dojo)  
Friday 16th December ð Last day of autumn term  
January Tuesday 3rd January ð PD Day(School closed to pupils)  
Wednesday 4th January ð First day of spring term  
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Year Four 

This week in Year Four, the children have been working hard in all of their learning. 

Please see below for some photos of their fantastic work   

 
In Writing lessons, the children have 
been writing first-person perspective 

diary entries about their clarinet 
lessons. Miss Mason and Mrs 

Griffiths are really proud of their 
work. 

 

 
 

In Science, the children have enjoyed learning about Living things and their habitats 
this half term. Here are some examples of their fabulous work!  

 

  
  
  

 



 

In Design and Technology, the children have been learning about food and nutrition. 
They have learnt a range of skills including kneading dough to make pizzas and 

bread rolls and have enjoyed tasting their produce! 
 

 
 
We also enjoyed a brilliant Greek day to support their history learning about Ancient 
Greece. They enjoyed dressing up and participating in Greek activities. Fun was had 

by all! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
Well done Year 4! 
Miss Mason and Mrs Griffiths  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

DT in Year 6 
This week in DT we have continued to look at street food. The children made pitta 

bread and hummus. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 


